

Our promise is to provide a nurturing, challenging, and authentic learning environment. We will instill within our students a love of learning by identifying their positive distinctions through academics, the arts, and athletics. We empower students to be responsible, contributing members of an international community through service and action.

## Dear Families.

Every year, our school purchases individual and classroom-based supplies that allow us to provide well-rounded experiences for our students. We depend on student fees to help us cover all these needs. We have adopted a \$150 School Fee for all students in Kindergarten – 8<sup>th</sup> Grade.

Fees collected will be utilized for, but not limited to, the purchase of the following:

- Literacy, Math, Science and Social Science materials/consumable/texts
- Classroom/Office Supplies
- Technology Supplies/Equipment

Please submit payment in ASPEN via Parent Portal by Monday, September 18, 2023. If you are in need of financial assistance and/or unable to pay the requested fees, please complete the school fee waiver form posted on the website.

In addition, to the \$150 fee we ask each family to donate the following based on your child's grade level:

Kindergarten: 2 reams white copy paper and 2 reams neon yellow copy paper First Grade: 2 reams white copy paper and 2 reams neon pink copy paper Second Grade: 2 reams white copy paper and 2 reams purple copy paper Third Grade: 2 reams white copy paper and 2 reams neon green copy paper Fourth Grade: 2 reams white copy paper and 2 reams neon blue copy paper Fifth Grade: 2 reams white copy paper and 2 reams salmon copy paper Sixth Grade: 2 reams white copy paper and 2 reams yellow copy paper Seventh Grade: 2 reams white copy paper and 2 reams pink copy paper Eighth Grade: 2 reams white copy paper and 2 reams green copy paper

Thank you so much for your assistance. We look forward to a wonderful school year.

Sincerely,

**Tubman Administration** 







